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13th November 2018


Dear Parents/Carers,

On the 15th November 2018 we will have Vancols arrive at the school for the afternoon to take pictures of Sibling groups. As a parent you will not be required to do anything for this to take place however you may wish to provide your children with a clean jumper to wear as it will be after lunch. 

We have considered the possibility of including siblings from Monkwick Infants School however this is not something that we will be able to accomodate at this time. 


Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Houghton
Administrative assistant. 
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